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23rd June 2021 

Energy Kidz at Castle Hill Primary School – Rooksdown Campus 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

We hope this communication finds you well. With less than half term remaining of the current academic year – we 

are now looking ahead to an exciting new school year this September and are delighted to confirm that your 

Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Club will be continuing to deliver fun and engaging activities in the Autumn term and 

beyond!    

Bookings for September onwards are now available to book via the Energy Kidz online portal at: https://www.energy-

kidz.co.uk/. Ensure your child never misses out on all the fun and secure your child’s spot for whole academic year 

with their flexible payment options that include – book now, pay later… 

Booking Information 

To book please login/create an account if you haven’t already and secure your place online at: 

https://bookings.energy-kidz.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login. Please follow the quick step guide below: 

• Register an Energy Kidz account 

• Please confirm that you have read the Terms and Conditions 

• Add your desired Wraparound Care Club location as centre 

• Add your child(ren) to the Energy Kidz account before attempting to make a booking 

• Ensure all the Consent questions, Collector, Emergency Contacts and Doctor details are added 

• After this click on Book Activity to make a booking 

• Select the dates you wish to book! 

It’s that easy! Remember – Energy Kidz’s online booking system allows for flexible payment options including - book 

now, pay later... where you can secure your autumn term spots today with the first instalment not due until 

August! 

If you have any further queries please don’t hesitate to call Energy Kidz’s friendly bookings team on 0333 577 1533 or 

drop them an email at info@energy-kidz.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
CHPS Team 
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